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Last Day of Term 
Friday 24th May 2024 
Back to School 
Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
Maple Class said: 
Music Festival: 
Sofia said; ‘I liked all the different songs. 
Amelia said; I liked watching the 
performances. 
Forest School: 
Sofia liked all the different activities. 
Amelia liked being outside and the 
marshmallows! 
 

Maple Class Music Festival 

Maple Class joined several other 
Bridport schools to raise the roof at 
Bridport Arts Centre on Monday 20th 
May. Aimee said; ‘I loved it when they 
said sing as loudly as you can. I just 
screamed!’ 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

Dear Parents, 

We’ve had a super end to the half term, 
our children were thrilled to add their own 
doodle to the new mural in the hall. If any 
families would like to add a “family” 
doodle, please contact the school office. 

Have a wonderful half term with family 
and friends. 

P Fearn 

 
Marian Procession: 
We were delighted to welcome Father 
Keith to lead us in our annual Marian 
Procession. 
We crowned the statue of Mary with a 
beautiful floral crown made by Mrs 
Murless and sang hymns to Mary. 
 

 
 

https://www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk/web/may_2024/687924
https://global-zone61.renaissance-go.com/welcomeportal/2236807
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Dates for your diary: 

• Friday 24th May Half Term begins 
• Tuesday 4th June Back to school 
• Tuesday 4th June Oak Class Vision Screening 
• Tuesday 4th June Maple Class Swimming Sessions 
• Wednesday 5th June Oak Class National Child Measurement 

Programme (NCMP)  (contact the office if you would rather your child not 
participate) 

• 2.45pm Tuesday 4th June Maple Class Rock and Rapids Parents 
Meeting 

• Wednesday 12th June Maple Class trip Rock and Rapids 
• Wednesday 12th June Year 5 trip to PGL Weymouth 

 

 
Congratulations Logan! 
Logan’s team won a MASSIVE cup in the South 
Dorset Football Tournament and Logan himself 
won the Sportsmanship Cup.  
We are so proud of you and we are so glad you 
shared your good news with us! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Fond Farewell 
We are sorry to say goodbye to Mrs Bartlett 
and Mrs Nunn who are leaving us this half 
term. We would like to thank them so much for 
all their care, dedication and hard work. 
 
We wish you all the best of things and know 
that you will shine in your next, exciting steps. 
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Art at St Catherine’s 

We have commissioned a bespoke mural on the wall between Oak Class and Sycamore Class. Mrs 
Hunns has devised and is overseeing the beautiful installation. Every member of the St Catherine’s 
community has added a doodle to the mural, and we will all use our fingerprints to create the 
blossom on the trees. 
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